
 
 

SOUTHEND-ON-SEA CITY COUNCIL  
(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF PEDESTRIAN ACCESS) (TTO-25-26-01) ORDER 2025  

(WOODCOTES) 
   

Notice is given that the Southend-on-Sea City Council under Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 has proposed to make the above Order. The effect of the Order will be 
as follows:    
  
Treefella Limited will be closing Woodcotes footpath to complete essential tree 
maintenance works.  
 
The effect of the Order will be to introduce a temporary prohibition pedestrian access on 
Woodcotes footpath, from its entry on Frobisher Way to adjacent to No.7 Blackwater Close.  
 
Diversion route will be as follows: Mallards – Frobisher Way. 
 
The Order and prohibitions will come into effect on 11th April 2025, works are 
expected to start and end on this date; however this Order will continue in force for 6 
months to allow for remedial work or delays.  
 
Director of Infrastructure & Environment 

 
Dated: 4th April 2025    
 
Civic Centre Victoria Avenue      
Southend-on-Sea 
SS2 6ER    


